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 February 2017
Dear Parents /Carers
I am delighted to be able to offer an Art club after school for some of the year 3 and 4 children.

The focus will be to look at some art that is inspiring a whole school design for the wall by the steps leading to the entrance to the school. 
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We will study Vincent van Gogh’s Starry Night and looking at his style to create a water design and make some clay embellishments for the wall. 
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We are also proud of being a Rights Respecting School and want to include our chosen articles in the wall design.
Please return the reply slip as soon as possible to secure your child’s place; you will only hear if your child has been unsuccessful in gaining a place. 

Yours Sincerely

Teri Shackel

Art Co-ordinator    
Child’s Name ……………………………………………………….  Class ………………………………………

I give permission for my child to attend Art club after school on Tuesday’s, I will inform the school if my child is unable to attend club for any reason.

Signed …………………………………….  Print Name…………………………………………

Art Club for Years 3 and 4 


Term 4


Commencing 21st February 2017


Tuesdays 3.15pm- 4.20pm
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